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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 706/2017 

Date: 27th November 2017 

Royal Engagement 
  
On behalf of ‘Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar and of all the Queen’s loyal subjects on the 
Rock’, the Chief Minister has sent his congratulations and best wishes to Prince Harry and to Ms 
Meghan Markle on the occasion of their engagement.  In his letter, Mr Picardo also offered the 
couple ‘a standing invitation to visit the Rock.’ 


